
 

 

 

Dear Director,                     4-19-2016 

 The date for the 2016 Moore Outdoor Music Festival will be Saturday, September 17th. As 

in years past, every band will be given the opportunity to march prelims and finals. Following 

your prelim performance there will be a short clinic by the on-field judges. To make our 

schedule run effectively we have found that we need to limit participation to 14 bands. 

Participation will be determined by order of payment of $200 (or a PO), meaning the first 14 

bands to pay get to play! Please make payments to Moore Band Boosters. 

Hope to see you in September! 

Clint 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                          

2016 ENTRY FORM 

 

School Name: 

 

Director Name: 

 

Director’s Phone Number: 

 

Director’s Email: 

 

# of Buses: 

 

# of support vehicles: 

 

Payment Type:      Check                 or             Purchase Order 

 

Entry Fee is $200. Please make payments out to Moore Band Boosters 

 

Please complete and email this form back to clintbrown@mooreschools.com or mail to: 

Moore Band Dept. 
Moore High School 
300 N. Eastern Ave. 
Moore, OK 73160 

Moore Outdoor 
Music Festival 
 

mailto:clintbrown@mooreschools.com

